
Rotterdam, 01.08.2024

Dear Sir or Madam,

On the occasion of the line closure (construction work) in the Krefeld area 

from Sunday 18.08.2024, 21:00 hrs until 19.08.2024, 05:00 hrs

and a line closure (construction work) on the Rotterdam port line

from Saturday, 24.08.2024, 23:00 hrs until Monday, 26.08.2024, 07:00 hrs

please find below our train timetable (changes marked in red) for planning your transport operations.

No shunting movements between the terminals at Maasvlakte are possible during the above period (yellow). 

…/2

RAIL-departure

Rotterdam-Neuss IMPORT

RAIL-departure 

Neuss-Rotterdam EXPORT

Train No. Departure Remark Train No. Departure Remark

18.08.2024

[MN/43372]

Sunday 10:57 hrs Cancelled 18.08.2024 

[NM/43371]

Sunday 22:15 hrs. Cancelled

Sunday 19:57 hrs Monday 17:00 hrs

Monday 16:07 hrs Wednesday 03:00 hrs

Tuesday 10:57 hrs Wednesday 17:00 hrs

Wednesday 16:07 hrs Thursday 17:00 hrs

Thursday 10:57 hrs Friday 03:00 hrs

Thursday 16:07 hrs Friday 17:00 hrs

Friday 16:07 hrs Saturday 12:45 hrs

25.08.2024

[MN/43472]

Sunday 10:57 hrs Departure on Saturday,

24.08.2024 at 20:27 hrs

Sunday 22:15 hrs. 

Sunday 19:57 hrs 26.08.2024

[NM/43511]

Monday 17:00 hrs Cancelled



The train which leaves Rotterdam on Sunday, 25.08.2024 at 10:57 hrs already departs on Saturday, 24.08.2024 

at 20:27 hrs. This results in a very short slot at the RWG with very reduced number of handlings. Should there be further 

reductions in the number of handlings at RWG, there is a possibility that we will have cancel the terminal call at RWG.

We kindly ask you to take these cancellations into account in your planning. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our staff. 

Due to the above-mentioned circumstances, it is possible that we will not be able to fully guarantee the high level of 

punctuality of our train services that you are accustomed to. However, we can guarantee that we will use all our 

possibilities to handle your container transports in the best possible way.

We will of course inform you as soon as possible of any changes. 

Kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.
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